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SARAMA ACTIVITIES CONTINUE IN BURKINA FASO 
 

PERTH, AUSTRALIA / VANCOUVER, CANADA. Sarama Resources Ltd. (the “Company”) (ASX:SRR, TSXV:SWA) advises 
that it’s operations in Burkina Faso have not been affected by recent political events. The Company continues to monitor 
the situation and will provide updates as and when appropriate. 

The Company intends to publish more assay results from the recently completed 20,000m drill program and is 
continuing to prepare for the upcoming exploration season. 
 
For further information on the Company’s activities, please contact:  
Andrew Dinning  
e: info@saramaresources.com  
t: +61 (0) 8 9363 7600 

 
 

 

 

 

 

This announcement has been authorised by the Board of Sarama Resources. Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its 
Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for 
the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


